Programme Officer,

EPA

Environmental Licencing Programme,
Regional Inspectorate,

Inniscarra,

Co. Cork.

F.A.O. Maire Buckley
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| refer to your letter of 18th April 2011 and can&ﬁ\wﬁbm County Council's consent
to the extension of the appropriate period ‘toﬁg &bﬁx?y 2011

Dear Madam,
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Yours sincerely. <<00<5\\\
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Niall O'Mahor

Senior Engineer.
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Maire Buckley

From: Orla OBrien [Orla.OBrien@CorkCoCo.i€e]

Sent: 29 April 2011 11:24

To: Maire Buckley

Subject: Castletownshend WWDL D0468-01

Attachments: NM-EPA 29-04-11 Extension of appropriate period - Castletownshend D0468-01.pdf
Maire,

Please see attached letter regarding the extension of appropriate period for the above mentioned.
Regards,

Orla O'Brien,
Assistant Engineer, Cork County Council, Ceurthouse, Skibbereen, Co. Cork.
Ext: 7272, Tel: +353 (0)28 21209, Fax: +353 (028 21995
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